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July 27, 2021 
 

The Honorable  
Board of Water Commissioners  
Detroit, Michigan 

RE:  19623 Plymouth Road  

Dear President Einheuser and Commissioners: 
 
 

After an extensive records search as to why this service line was not connected to the public water system, DWSD 
reconnected the customer’s service line to the public water system with DWSD crews on July 19, 2021.  DWSD verified 
that this commercial property was never owned by the DLBA nor was it ever on a demolition list.  Customer indicated it 
has not had water service for “20 or 30 years”. Customer has made meter appointment for August 11, 2021. 
 

 
 
 

Sincerely, 

Samuel A. Smalley, PE  
Chief Operating Officer 
Detroit Water and Sewerage Department 

 
 
 
 


